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The CBA at the University of Szczecin

The CBA has just commenced inspection at the University of
Szczecin. The proceedings have been conducted by the
Inspection Division of the CBA Regional Office in Szczecin.

On  29  April  2021,  the  officers  of  the  Regional  Office  of  the  CBA  in  Szczecin
commenced  inspection  at  the  University  of  Szczecin.

Examination  of  procedures  specified  by  law  concerning  taking  and  carrying  out  the
University’s decisions within the scope of development of the Integrated IT System
‘Egeria  Edukacja’  will  take  place  within  the  control  proceedings.  The  inspection
termination is planned for 28 July 2021. Under the Act on the Central Anti-Corruption
Bureau, the proceedings may be prolonged.

The CBA officers  conducting the control  activities  will  examine documents  regarding
the purchase and implementation of the IT system at the University of Szczecin. The
inspection was preceded by analytical and informational activities.
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